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Notice 

 As directed by Calcutta University, off-line classes will 
be suspended in the college from 2nd May to 11th May 2024. 
However, online classes will continue as per routine and offline 
classes will resume on May 13, 2024. In that context, let us say 
once again that office work will be continued as per schedule. 

 

 
                                                                                           
 

 




